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Middlesex East International Adviser
c/o 77 Hadrians Ride
Enfield
EN1 1DF
international@ggme.co.uk
 Dear Parents/Guardians,
Thank you for your interest in the Middlesex East International Weekend. The weekend is for Guides and Senior Section members aged 13 – 17 (school years 8 to 12), and will take place at Northern Heights from 11:00am on Saturday 11th March to 3:00pm on Sunday 12th March 2017.  There will be a range of activities all with an international flavour, and we will be spending the night indoors in the Fieldside building. The weekend is a great chance to find out about Guiding in other countries and cultures, how to get involved at any level, and what to do if you want to get stuck in! The weekend will also be used to select girls to represent Middlesex East on Region trips, and girls will be able to find out more about this opportunity, and have the chance to put their names forward for selection. 

The cost of the weekend is £18; this is to cover the cost of the activities, 4 included meals and the accommodation. Payment should be brought to the weekend. Please make cheques payable to Middlesex East Guides and write the name of the participant on the back of the cheque. 

The consent form attached must be completed by the parents/guardians of any girls under the age of 18. Completed forms should be sent as soon as possible, and no later than Wednesday 1st March 2017, to the address above to confirm a place.  Alternatively, the consent form can be filled out electronically and emailed to international@ggme.co.uk  Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.
Girls will receive a kit list before the event so that everyone knows what to bring. Each participant will also need to bring a completed health form which I will email out in the week prior to the event.  It would be helpful if any health or dietary needs that we should take into account could be indicated on the consent form to enable us to plan appropriately.

If you have any questions, do get in touch; I look forward to seeing you there!

Kind regards,
Kirsty Smith
Middlesex East County International Advisor

international@ggme.co.uk
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